
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Principal’s Message 
 

Well here we are at the end of another school year! 
I want to thank the whole school community for making me feel 
very welcome over the past 12 weeks. I have thoroughly enjoyed 
my time here in your beautiful school.  
A very special thanks to the students who have made my time 
here so special. They are a joy to be amongst and I wish them all 
the very best as they all continue their learning journey wherever 
it takes them.  
The staff at Lake Wangary have been so supportive and we have 
smashed some goals in the short time I’ve been here. Thanks for 
showing me that this is how we do things here. 
One of my proudest moments has been overseeing the final  
installation of the toilet block which is a project started by Wade 
and what must have been a frustrating process to manage for 
over a year. I was lucky enough to see it come to fruition in my 
time here. Thanks Wade for having the initiative in getting it 
started. They will be in action for students to use in the new 
school year. 
 
2024 Staffing news: 
As mentioned at assembly we say farewell to Tess McKenzie and 
Stella Siegert as they move onto different schools. We wish them 
both all the very best. 
 
We welcome Ms Priscilla Salvatore to the school in 2024. She will 
be the Reception class teacher in the classroom where the JP’s 
have been situated in 2023. 
And of course we welcome your new Principal Mr Clint Beard who 
will be taking over officially in the New Year once my tenure stops 
on the 7th of January 2024. 
 
2024 Class structures:  
 
Reception: Ms Salvatore 
Year 1/2: Ms Clarke (located in the Intervention room) 
Year 3/4: Mrs Morgan 
Year 5/6: Ms Freeman 
 
I hope you all have a fabulous holiday break and the Christmas 
season is kind to you all. 
Until we meet out somewhere in the community,  
Cheers for now 
Robyn 

Third Street   WANGARY   SA   5607    II    P: (08) 8685 4137  II   M: 0447 899 687     II     F: (08) 8685 4030     II      E: dl.0563_info@schools.sa.edu.au

Leadership    Effort    Achieve    Respect    Nurture 

 

NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term 4 

 
Week 9 

 
Friday 15th Dec 

School Closure 

 

2024 Term 1 
 

First Day of Term 

Monday  

29 January 

LAKE WANGARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER  

Term 4  -Week 9  

WISHING ALL 

OUR FAMILIES 

 A VERY MERRY 

CHRISTMAS 

 

WE LOOK 

 FORWARD TO 

SEEING YOU ALL 

NEXT YEAR 

Dates to    

Remember: 



 

Congratulations to our graduating students for 2023 

We wish you all the very best for high school and beyond. 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

Darcy Branford Summer Brown 

Spencer Fawcett 

Simon Baird 

Kade Clarke 

Tallara Slater 

Kayden Roach 

Tallara Slater -  
Sam Telfer Award 

Darcy Branford -  
Jack Dunbar Award 



 

 

PRESCHOOL WRAP UP 2023 
We are so proud of our preschool concert  
performance! A big thank you to everyone who 
attended!!   Congratulations to Ava, Jasper, Maggie, 
Lily,  Maycee, Kyanah, Cole, Sione, Sebastian and 
Korah for a rewarding year of Preschool filled with 
lots of learning and achievements!! We wish them 
all the best as they move across to school. We know 
they will soar!! Our preschool have been so lucky to 
have the caring and nurturing guidance and 
teaching of Shelly and the thought provoking, 
passion for learning and expertise of Nell. I am truly 
grateful for their collaboration and hard work this 
Term. A special mention also to Tahlia who had 
been extremely helpful and a good friend to all and 
Donella who comes over every day with a smile and 
willingness to do anything possible to help us out. 
Thanks also to the support of all families this Term, 
it certainly takes a whole village to raise a child and 
ours is a great one.  
Wishing everyone a wonderful festive season!!  
Skye  

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 2024  
Uniform items including shirts, shorts, hoodies & 
non-zip hoodies are in stock at ACE Uniforms 
 36 Napoleon Street, Port Lincoln  ph 0421797612. 
Alternatively you can order online from their 
website: 
www.aceuniforms.com.au/collections/lake-
wangary-as 
We have broad rimmed hats for sale at the front 
office for $9.00. 

Everyone at Lake Wangary School would 
like to thank you all for the lovely cards, 

food and gifts. 
We wish you all a very Merry Christmas 
and look forward to seeing the students 

on Monday 29th January 2023 
Happy Holidays! 

A BIG THANK YOU!  
A massive thank you to Brooke Slater for her 
amazing photography and producing the Gradua-
tions, School Events and the Year books for our 
students and staff for the past 3 years.  We are 
lucky to have you! 



 

 

 

 


